
 
Kentucky students delivered their APPE exit presentation
 

July 26, 2018 
 
On July 26, 2018 Assoc. Prof. Dr. Busba Chindavijak, Deputy Dean for Administration and Human
Resources, together with Asst. Prof. Thanarat Suansanae attended the exit presentation and
evaluation delivered by two Kentucky students from College of Pharmacy, University of Kentucky, USA.
The students participated in the APPE program and undertook their professional rotation focusing on
clinical pharmacy practice and healthcare system in Thailand during June 18 – July 26, 2018.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2302


